
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

INSPECTOR GENERAL REPORT 
 

2007-03-0068 
 

February 6, 2009 
 
 

INDIANA VETERANS HOME 
 
Inspector General David O. Thomas, after an audit by the State Board of 
Accounts and the assistance of Special Agent Bud Allcron, reports as follows: 
 
 This case involves the Indiana Veterans’ Home (IVH) as addressed in 

Indiana Code 10-17-9.  It was previously an institution within the Indiana State 

Department of Health, but through legislation in 2008 is now managed through 

the Indiana Department of Veterans Affairs (IDVA).  The IVH Superintendent is 

appointed by the Director of the IDVA.  IC 10-17-9-3.5. 

This case was brought to the attention of the Office of the Inspector 

General (OIG) by the State Board of Accounts (SBOA).  The OIG consulted with 

the SBOA during the pendency of this review, but the resulting findings and 

recommendations are from the efforts of the SBOA. 

The IVH is located in Lafayette, Tippecanoe County, Indiana.  It is a 

licensed long-term care facility or nursing home, providing modern 

comprehensive health and residential care and independent living services. 

Funding is provided in part by the United States Department of Veterans 
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Affairs. 

The IVH is staffed with two full-time physicians and a variety of other 

health care specialists. 

The OIG joins the SBOA in its findings elaborated upon in the attached 

SBOA Review Report, and recommends immediate implementation.  The OIG 

stands ready to assist IVH should it have questions or require advice. 

Dated this 6th day of February, 2009. 

      

     ____________________________________
     David O. Thomas, Inspector General 
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